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Notice of Change of Auditor 

 
Structural Monitoring Systems Plc (“SMS” or “the Company”) (ASX:SMN) advises that Gerald 
Edelman LLP has been appointed auditor of the Company and this appointment will continue until the next 
annual general meeting. 

At the Company’s next annual general meeting, it will be proposed that Gerald Edelman LLP be appointed 
as auditors of the Company thereafter. 

This ASX release has been approved for release by Sam Wright on behalf of the Board of Directors. 
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